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October 30. 1989
.

|

United States Nucient Regulatory Commission f
. Division of Safeguards & T ransportation. NMSS j
Washington. DC

i

Attnt Mr. Charles E. MacDonald. Chief j

Transportation Branch j

i Ret Regii.tration of 10CTR71 Q.A. Program !

! Your letter dated 10/6/89 .

t

Dear Mr. MacDonald ,

1

| . Enclosed please find a check in the amount of $150.00 to cover
the application fee. This letter should be regarded as our request
for renewal for our Q.A. program for Radio Active Material Packagec.

If you have any questions or need further information please con-
tact me at 943-234-6000 cxt. 419 or ext. 216.

Sincerely,,

C
w _

Jack Federline
Quality Msnager
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